
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, BBC Children in Need is on Friday 15​th​ November and once again Prince of Wales School 
are very excited to be supporting this event. 

In order to raise money for this cause we will have some fundraising activities in school: 

● There will be a cake sale on Friday 15​th​ November after school. We would be grateful for any 
cake donations, to be dropped off at the front office on the morning of Friday 15​th 
November.  

● Friday 15​th​ November will be a non-uniform day. The theme is spots and we suggest a £1 
donation for your child to come to school in non-uniform. 

● In the week leading up to the event the Children’s Voice will be selling some Children in 
Need keyrings (priced at £2 each) and Children in Need pin badges (£1 each) before and 
after school. 

We hope that Prince of Wales can make a big difference to the lives of disadvantaged children in the 
UK. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Angus and Miss Stewart 

(Trainee Teachers) 

 

  


